AVIATION CADET DETACHMENT ARMY AIR FORCES BASIC FLYING SCHOOL OFFICE OF THE COMMANDING OFFICER

Randolph Field, Texas

February 10, 1942

Bryant College Service Club. Bryant College Providence, Rhode Island

Dear Friends:

I am sorry that I did not as yet thank you for the box of candy which I received from you at Christmas Time. It arrived in good condition in plenty of time for Christmas and was greatly appreciated.

Not long ago one of my students let the plane we were flying get out of control on a take-off and werwere six weeks recuperating. But everything is back under control again and I am back instructing.

Please let me hear more from Bryant in the future and I will try to be more prompt in my replys.

Sincerely,

Let. Kishe B. Everen h. B. O. Z. Randolph Field